
HOB CONNECT MEETING       25/5/2021 7:30pm – 9pm 

Attendees: Deborah Burr, Shona Patterson, Karen Rankin, Niki Mackenzie, Julie Williams, Mike Killeen, 

Paula Hornsby 

1. The updated constitution was voted in by all in attendance. The PTA is now a sub-committee 

of HOB Connect, allowing savings on annual insurance. Many thanks again to JW for compiling 

the updated document. 

2. NM stepped down as chair. MK was voted in as chair. 

3. Further discussion was held on need to recruit members for both the PTA and HOB Connect. 

DB to include within the next school newsletter: Committee members required for both HOB 

Connect and PTA and also specific roles to be filled, including PTA Chair (could be a joint role), 

2 x PTA secretary; HOB Connect Vice Chair; HOB Connect Communications/social media 

Coordinator. NM to send info on HOB Connect roles to SP for adding to school website. 

4. Collecting donations for School Uniform Exchange ongoing – buckets outside school café 

window. NM to contact Linda Stromberg re clarity of wording on flyer for the event. 

5. Confirmation on pick up time (Friday), price (50p-£3 approx), etc. for children’s crafts for 

Saturday. 

6. Suggestion has been made that should children continue to attend school in their PE kit for a 

full day, then could the school add a hoodie to the uniform as part of the PE kit. DB will look 

into availability. 

7. KR gave update on bank account – change to signatories still being processed.  

8. Date for next meeting, which will be a combined HOB Connect and PTA meeting, will be the 

16th June 2021.  

 

 

 


